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We do not need to be increasing the payout/multiplier for livestock loss or injury from 

wolves when the payout does not preclude/exclude the killing of wolves. If a payout is 

to be made, then the wolf should not be at risk of being killed during or after the 

"incident". We need to benefit wolf populations and surrounding communities. 


